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CEIR becomes Associate Member of Orgalime 
 

“This is very good news for CEIR”, says Bulent Haciraifoglu, CEIR President. “CEIR is a truly 
European association that has been representing the European taps and valves industry for 
years. CEIR members have devoted a great deal of time and energy working for their 
association and membership of Orgalime is recognition of their hard work. CEIR membership 
will herald the start of intensive cooperation with Orgalime members. CEIR members will 
benefit as CEIR can use the Orgalime network to promote the interests of the taps and 
valves industry.” 
 
Brussels, 28 June 2012 
 
 
During the General Assembly of Orgalime (the European Engineering Industries Association) on 27 
June 2012 in Brussels, CEIR (the European Association for the taps and valves industry) was 
accepted as an associate member of Orgalime. A CEIR presentation was made by Bulent 
Haciraifoglu. This covered CEIR achievements in terms of communication (new newsletter, new 
website, etc.), delivering results (European Water Label for taps and showerheads, Valve 
Terminology CD, Business Trends Survey, Chairmanship of Standardisation groups etc.) and 
advocacy on behalf of the industry (4MS, ecolabel, ecodesign etc.) 
  
Associate membership of Orgalime will enable CEIR to access many Orgalime working groups and 
documents. The Orgalime network will be extended and Orgalime will benefit from the energy and 
input of CEIR members 
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